
21st January 2022 
 
Dear parents/carers,  
 
Opening hours and staffing situation – Monday 24th to Friday 28th January  
 
We still at this stage have several staff absent next week due to the impact of Covid-19 
affecting staff needing to isolate for 7-10 days.  The situation is improving and I fully intend 
that from 31st January we will return to normal.  We are still working to contingency hours 
for next week though 
 
For Next week,  

• Morning session times will be 9am-1230pm 

• Afternoon session times will be 1pm-430pm 

• Children attending full days can still access 9am-4.30pm* 
 
*We are still open from 8am and until 5.45pm for those families where childcare is required 
for working families with no other childcare option during nursery times – please contact 
the nursery if you believe this applies to you 
 
Again we appreciate everyone’s kindness, understanding and support through these 
challenging last few weeks. 
 
If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me  
srivers@langastreet-nursery.glasgow.sch.uk  
 
Yours sincerely  
Steve Rivers 

Head of Nursery 


